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Hi 

I am a state employee who is wondering a few things. 

If we will be having  regional sections for the Ins, what will happen when you have to go to a Doctor that is not in
 your region?  And there is no doctor in your region who can help you? Would you be allowed to go to another
 region to get the care you need and have been getting for years?  If not, what will the procedure be to appeal that
 decision?  Will there still be an appeal process?  

I understand you probably do not know all the answers yet since its still not finalized. This is extremely important to
 me. 

Whatever information you do have about this, would be appreciated. 

Thank you.

Angie Shier
Shawano Public Defender's Office
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